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Please do not support homelessness. Do not ruin our public space with drugs and 

trash, we see what is happening to Portland please do not push that statewide. 

Homelessness is not a living we need to work on making it a temporary situation. You 

decriminalize drugs and theft and now you want to insure these camps won’t ever be 

cleaned up. Work on helping the homeless not their homelessness. 


